
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
The classes for next year are as follows: 
 
 
Nursery   – Mrs Graydon 
P1 and P2   – Miss Cooke 
P3 and P4   – Mrs Mullan 
P5, P6 and P7  – Mr Torney 
Nurture   – Mrs Donnell 
 
 
After much discussion this decision was made by the Board of Governors and the 
classes have been arranged around Key Stage setting. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself or any member 
of the Board of Governors. 
 
Pupils will be informed of their class teachers for next year by tomorrow. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Cathy Arthur 
(Principal) 

18 Hawkin Street, Londonderry, BT48 6RD.  Tel: 028 71 374 909 

Email:  info@fountainps.londonderry.ni.sch.uk  

Website:  www.fountainps.co.uk  
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